
Dates for your diary 

w/c 24th April 

After school activity clubs 
start this week  

Tuesday 25th April 

KS1 Memory Box Wow Day 

Friday 28th April 

Lifeguard Assemblies 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday—school closed 

Tues 2nd and Weds 3rd May 

Parent Meetings 

Friday 5th May 

Coronation Celebrations 
(further details to follow) 

Monday 8th May 

Bank Holiday—school closed 

Tues 9th May—Fri 12th May 

Year 6  SATs 

w/c 29th May 

Half Term 

 

Pennoweth News 
Friday 21st April 2023 

Welcome back to school for the summer term. We hope you all had a lovely Easter 
break. It has been lovely to hear tales of chocolate fuelled Spring time games and 
adventures from some of the children! It is great to see all the children back in 
school enjoying catching up with their friends and settling back into their learn-
ing. 

This half term our subject focus is History. The parent information leaflets 
about the projects we are covering are now on the website if you would like to 
find out more about what the children are learning.  

The children have come straight back to school ready to learn and play! They 
have been busy bug hunting in EYFS, exploring technology changes in KS1, poetry 
writing, history workshops and Krav Maga Martial Arts in KS2, and playtime mud 
kitchen fun and dancing in the sunshine! 

Thank you to the PTA for organising a fun Easter egg decorating competition. 
Well done to the winners and everyone who took part. We certainly have some 
talented artists at Pennoweth! 

After school activity clubs start up again next week. Hopefully you will have re-
ceived notification before the Easter holidays about the clubs your child has 
been allocated a place to. If you have any queries at all, please do get in touch via 
our email addresses or chat to Mrs B in the office at the start or end of the day. 

Reports have been sent out this week via Marvellous Me. Please email your phase 
email address which you can find at the bottom of this page to confirm you have 
received your child’s report. Your child should have also brought home a Parent 
Meeting form so you can choose a suitable time to meet with your child’s class 
teacher on Tuesday 2nd or Wednesday 3rd May. We will confirm appointments via 
Marvellous Me by Tuesday 25th April. 

Thank you for your continued donations for our OPAL playtimes, we are incredi-
bly grateful. This week we have installed some donated tractor tyres in the field 
which we can’t wait to play with! If you are able to donate any dressing up cos-
tumes, toy cars  or den making equipment it would be much appreciated. 

Just a reminder that on Sunday 23rd April at 3pm, there will be a national test of 
the new emergency alert system.  More information can be found in this link: 
https://www.gov.uk/alerts 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning          
24th April 

New menu (will be   
posted to the school 

website) 

Our phase email addresses are: 

eyfs@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Nursery and Reception) 

KS1@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 1 and 2) 

lowerKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 3 and 4) 

upperKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (for Years 5 and 6) 

Or contact: help@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

We are safe.  We feel loved.  We take responsibility.  We are always learning.  We are ready. 

@PennowethS 

https://www.gov.uk/alerts


Character Qualities 
This year we will be changing the 4 key characteristics we are on the look out for every term.  For Summer, we are looking 
for children who are demonstrating the characteristics of being: 

Inclusive 
Helpful 
Resilient 
Inventive 

We also have our Stars of the Week, who have been classroom superstars and DNA Champions for each phase. 

 

Quality Children Spotted in R, y1 and Y2 Children Spotted in Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

 Inclusive Porthcurno: Enid 

Gwithian: Lyra 

Marazion: Maisie 

 

Newlyn: Larkin 

Mevagissey: Falak 

Porthleven: Summer 

Lizard: Lucia 

Pendeen: Harley 

Godrevy: Ava 

Helpful Porthcurno: Logan 

Gwithian: Isabelle 

Marazion: Henry 

Newlyn: Layla 

Mevagissey: Eleanor 

Porthleven: Maisie 

Lizard: Theo 

Pendeen: Isadora 

Godrevy: Iesha 

Resilient 

 

Porthcurno: Molly 

Gwithian: Lovaya 

Marazion: Natalyia 

Newlyn: Lukas 

Mevagissey: Gabriele 

Porthleven: Caden 

Lizard: Amelia G 

Pendeen: Ana 

Godrevy: Leo 

Inventive 

  

Porthcurno: Syrus 

Gwithian: Connie 

Marazion: Natalie 

Newlyn: Leela 

Mevagissey:  Isaiah 

Porthleven:  Noah R 

Lizard: Layla 

Pendeen: Ruby 

Godrevy: Israel 

  

 

  

Restormel: Georgie 

Tintagel: Matthew & Killian 

Porthcurno: Emilia 

Gwithian: Matthew 

Marazion: Kai 

Newlyn: Kairi 

Mevagissey:  Lilly-Beth 

Porthleven: Braxon 

Lizard: Mia 

Pendeen:  Annabella 

Godrevy: Brandon 

We are safe champions:  KS1: Albie, LKS2: Troy, UKS2: Molly 

We feel loved champions:  KS1: Delilah-Belle, LKS2: Joseph, UKS2: Austeja 

We take responsibility champions:  KS1: Lewis, LKS2: Rizzick, UKS2: Brooke 

We are always learning champions: KS1: Ethan, LKS2: Jaxon, UKS2: TJ 

We are ready champions: Restormel: Neela, Tintagel: Aiya, KS1 Poppy, LKS2: Keira, UKS2: Izzy 







 

 
 

Attendance 

We aim for all our children to have 
at least 96% attendance throughout 

the year.   
Overall attendance for last week was 

96.3%  Well done everyone! 

See below for the attendance for each 
class last week. 

Gwithian 90% 

Pendeen 93% 

Restormal 93.9% 

Tintagel 94% 

Pendennis 94.6% 

Newlyn 95% 

Porthcurno 96.1% 

Lizard 97% 

Mevagissey 97.1% 

Godrevy 97.2% 

Porthleven 98.1% 

Marazion 98.7% 

Congratulations Marazion!          
98.7% attendance last week! 








